
 

 We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 

Dear Customer 
 

We regret to advise that the “ToolPRO Long Safe Case” 
as advertised in page (3) of the “January Trade Direct 
Catalogue” [01-01-2019 to 31-01-2019] has been 
incorrectly advertised. 
 
 
 
The correct advertisement is below. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


